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Others in attendance included:

Sam Cattrell, Data Networks Corp.

Scott Hinkleman, IBM

Jim Kepler, Data Networks Corp.

John Weiland, US Navy

The meeting started at 4:00pm (EDT) and concluded at 5:07pm (EDT). Mike DeNicola agreed to take notes.

Lisa informed the group that all TCs must vote on whether they want non-TC members to be on their mailing list. OASIS defines a TC member as a qualified voting member. There being no dissenting voices, the group agreed to allow non-members to be on the OASIS/ebXML Registry TC mailing list. 

We could not get a definitive answer to whether Sun or Vitria can support the planned Oct 31- Nov 2 Registry TC f2f in the Silicon Valley. Yutaka expressed concern about the availability a room to handle our group of 20 people at Sun in the Bay Area. Unless the meeting is held at a Sun facility, Sun cannot set-up a bi-coastal conference arrangement through its Burlington, Mass., facility. It was decided to give Sun until close of business Friday, October 5, to get back to Lisa with whether they could host the meeting. If they cannot, we will hold the f2f in the Phoenix, Arizona area at the Intel facility in Chandler. Joel Munter confirmed that the necessary facilities are available and reserved at Chandler. 

Karl Best has sent an email suggesting OASIS/ebXML TC f2f meetings planned around the OASIS sponsored XML Conference & Exposition 2001 scheduled in Orlando, December 9-14, be set for Thursday and Friday, December 13-14. Several people expressed a preference for meeting earlier in the week, so Lisa will check with Karl on which TCs are planning meeting for December 13-14. It is unclear that the Registry TC gains anything by meeting concurrently with any of the other ebXML TCs.

OASIS is creating a “Joint Committee” between all ebXML TCs. The chairs of each TC will be members plus one member from each TC. Lisa will send an email asking whether anyone wants to volunteer to be on this new committee. 

Suresh and Sanjay have distributed a “Security Proposal for ebXML Registry V2” created by the Security sub-team. Lisa wants to gauge the level of comments the document gets to decide what future action to take. 

Ann will work on the RS document next week. Farrukh and Lisa will discuss the document with Ann off-line. 

There was a prolonged discussion about UDDI issues. There was some discussion of the RAWS versus the ROWS proposals. The ROWS proposal has been submitted to the TC and is waiting for the Chair to call a vote.

Joel has headed-up a sub-team, the original inclination of which was that ebXML registries should talk with each other. Telling customers to build two registries is not a good idea. 

Web services are important in ebXML registries. The OASIS Registry is a general service registry and it can support Web Services. The issues with UDDI are not technical.

Bruce suggested that it is not a matter of just two registries; there are 8 or 9 registries. He asked, is the issue ebXML registries to ebXML registries, or ebXML to “other” (non-ebXML) registries? Lisa asked why registering a Web Service is any different from registering a DTD, schemas, or code? And what about CORBA services? And IDL? 

Lisa suggested delaying a vote and asked for a “little time” (about 2 weeks) to see if there is a way to get convergence. She has had several discussions with UDDI people.

We discussed freezing the RIM document around RS on October 17. Lisa would like to get the final doc in everybody’s hands by October 24. She reminded everyone that the real target date is December 1, but she would like to get public comment before December 1 if possible. 

In addition to the RAWS proposal, what else is going in? Suresh stated that the Security proposals should go in if they are passed, and maybe something in the ROWS proposal. Lisa asked about Query and External Classification. Both indicated their goals are to submit something by October 12. Query depends on RIM getting finalized. 

Farrukh has updated RIM and sent it out, so Sally has it. Any changes have to go to Sally. It is not frozen. Security will have some changes to RIM. RIM 1.1, dated August 30, is all we have at this time. 

The next conference call will be in two weeks on Thursday, October 18, 4:00pm (EDT)

